
UNITED ST ATES ENVIRONMENT AL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION 8 

Ref: 8ENF-W-SDW 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Honorable W. Kennis Lutz, Mayor 
Town of Alpine 
P.O. Box 3070 
Alpine, Wyoming 83128 

1595 Wynkoop Street 
Denver, CO 80202-1129 

Phone 800-227-8917 
http://www.epa.gov/region08 

JUN O 6 2018 

2U18 JUN -6 AM /0: 12 

Re: Administrative Order Addendum, Town of Alpine Public Water System, PWS ID 5600156, 
Docket No. SDWA-08-2018-0009 

Dear Mayor Lutz: 

This letter is an Addendum to the Administrative Order (Order) issued on April 3, 2018, to the Town 
of Alpine (Town). The purpose of this letter is to approve the Town's May 15, 2018, request for an 
extension to the completion date by which the Town's two storage tanks must be cleaned and inspected 
to September 29, 2018. The extension is due to the availability of the selected contractor. This 
completion date is hereby incorporated into the Order. All other requirements of the Order remain in 
full force and effect. 

If you have any questions, please contact Kathelene Brainich via email at brainich.kathelene@epa.gov, 
or by phone at (800) 227-8917, extension 6481, or (303) 312-6481. 

Sincerely, 

/4~sory Attorney 
Regulatory Enforcement Unit 
Legal Enforcement Program Water 
Office of Enforcement, Compliance 

and Environmen · 

cc: Val Jensen, Town of Alpine Chief Operator (alpine@silverstar.com) 
Melissa Haniewicz, EPA Regional Hearing Clerk 


